
6th September 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
Welcome to Reception! It has been so lovely to see all the children and they have had a                
fantastic start. This week we have been recognising and writing our names and learning the 
colours of the rainbow and we even painted some fantastic rainbows. 

Starting School 

Phonics 
This week we learnt the sound m. You can practise reading the sound and saying the rhyme 

with your child. Maisie mountain mountain. Down Maisie and over the mountain, over the 
mountain.  



Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue reading the book ‘Starting School’ and learn about 
how to be a good listener. We will be learning the school rules 
Ready, Respectful, Safe.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be making numbers using playdough 
and represent each number using dots.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be learning to sort objects in different 
ways and find the odd one out.  

 
We will be learning to  recognise and continue 
patterns.  

Messages 

Please make sure all of your child’s uniform 
and belongings are labelled clearly with their 
full name. This will help us to return lost items 
more quickly.  

 
 
 
 

 
Please put a spare set of clothes in your child’s 
bag.  
 
 
PE will be every Thursday.  
Please make sure your child comes to school in 
their school uniform. Children will change into 
their PE kit just before the PE lesson.  
 
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in 
school. We encourage all children to drink 
plenty of water throughout the day. 
 
 
Just a reminder that we are a nut free school 
so please make sure if you provide your child 
with a packed lunch there is no food which 
contains nuts.  
 


